November 9th, 1987
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Thank you for your post card from Canarias Islands.

I am leaving soon to Paris to gttend the Ceremony
of taking possession of the new General Director of UNESCC
what will take place the next 16th of November.

After this, I don't know if I will come beck to
Menorca or fly to America.

Anyway, we are waiting for yourid Mongofre during
the month of January.

and a wonderful
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Wishing you a very Happy
1988, I remain as ever your "bon
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